
        ATTENTION 

We are trying to double our 

monthly partnerships this year.  

We have twelve individuals/

families and eight churches at 

this time.  That means our goal 

is to have twenty-four  individ-

uals/families and sixteen 

churches. If you are not a 

monthly supporter and would 

like to be please contact pas-

tor Jimi at 260-519-1664 or 

you can email : 

Jimi_staton@yahoo.com                         

 

NEW LIFE MINISTRIES  BENEFIT CONCERT 2015 

 MEAL MINISTRY – Soup Kitchen 
Every day for the last eight 

years, volunteers have come 

together to prepare a hot meal 

for those in need. There is 

much time involved in an even-

ing at the Meal Ministry. First, 

there is the preparation of  the 

meal. There is the serving of 

the meal to the people.  And 

of course there is the clean up. 

After every night, when the 

brooms and mops are put 

away and the doors are 

locked, we can say it was a 

good day. And tomorrow, 

Lord willing, the doors will 

unlock and volunteers will 

begin to come in to a building 

and begin the meal preparation 

again.  

We want to give a big shout 

out to all the volunteers that 

make this ministry work.  We 

not only need financial part-

ners but volunteers as well.   

Without the volunteers this 

ministry wouldn’t be in opera-

tion.   
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ISSUE #5 

   Spotlight  

The second annual Benefit Concert will be on April 25th. We will have two sessions 

for the day. The afternoon session will consist of Southern Gospel and Bluegrass. 

There will be seven groups in the afternoon session. Four of these groups are coming 

from Nashville, Tennessee and as far away as 

New York. We are very excited to have these 

groups come to help us with this event.  

The evening session will be Contemporary and  

Christian rock music. These groups are most 

from the Indiana area except one group coming 

from Columbus, Ohio. We hope that you will 

come out and support this event.  Tickets are $5.00 per session. More info coming 

soon in upcoming newsletters.     

WOMENS LIFE HOUSE   

The director of the Womens Life House helping 

one of the residents with online job searching.  


